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PAJAMA DAY DRESS CODE

This Friday, December 17", is Pajama Day. All grade levels are

allowed to participate so make sure you wear your favorite pair of

PJ’'s. We would love to see you show your “Comet Sprit”", but please
follow Hale’s dress code. Make sure to keep these guidelines in mind
when you are picking out your pajamas. @

,
No slippers--you must wear regular shoes! \
No visible undenvear warr as regular clothing N Y

No spaghetti straps (shirts must cover your shoulders)
No “baby doll” pajamas or short shorts i
Nothing see-through

No pajama bottoms that drag on the floor
No hats F
No blankets

Be sure to show vour spirit and participate!
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